New Hampshire Orchid Society
General Meeting
June 13, 2020


At this time there are a few items that need to be investigated.  They are as follows:
· Since the Governors Stay @ Home order has changed what does this mean to NHOS and future meetings?
· Attendance at the Bedford Town Hall (if available) will need to be clarified.
· Annual Picnic in August at the Andersen’s - Mason Hollow.
· Membership vote on Bylaws, and available Board positions.  Andrea Deachman is the Nominating Chair, please let her know if you are interested in serving as a Board Member.
· Analysis on feasibility of Annual Show and Membership Auction.
As you can see there are a lot of items that need to be investigated further.  The Board will disseminate this information to the Membership once it becomes available.  Thank you for your patience.
Respectfully submitted:
Susan Usseglio, Secretary
